
RADIO 
STATION 

MONROE. GEORGIA 30655 

February 15, 1971 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R/ D. 2, Box 298 
Walnutport 
Pennsylvania. 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Thank you for your response to our equipment test on January 24, 
1971. We were testing under Permit BP 18123 with output power of 
1000 watts. 

Thank you again for your response. 

Sincerely, 

Freeman S. Rowe 
WKDI 

COMMUNITY BROADCASTING CO. - 702 EAST SPRING STREET- PH. 404-267-6558 


